
 

 

 

  

Ref No. SSLL/50/2024-2025                         Date: 27th August 2024 

Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001. 

Listing Compliance 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051. 

BSE Scrip Code: 520151 NSE Symbol: SHREYAS 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is with reference to the SEBI’s letter reference no. SEBI/HO/CFD/SEC-3/OW/P/2024/26747/1 
dated 23rd August 2024, received by the Company on 26th August 2024 in relation to the Corporate 
Governance Report filed by Shreyas Shipping and Logistics Limited (referred as the “Company”) for 
the period ended 31st December 2023.The said letter is enclosed. 
 
We undertake to comply with the provisions of the Regulation 21(3C) of SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and will ensure going forward that the gap between 
two Risk Management Committee meetings doesn’t exceed 210 days as per the amended provision 
of Regulation 21 (3C) of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.   
 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For SHREYAS SHIPPING AND LOGISTICS LIMITED 

 

NAMRATA MALUSHTE 
COMPANY SECRETARY & COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
 
Encl: A/a 
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